RAMS HILL COUNTRY CLUB



January 25, 2005

Dear Members and Homeowners.

This year's golf cart decals have arrived. Members who have paid their 2005 trail fee please contact the Golf Professional, Gary Lynk, to have the decal installed on their cart. Each decal is numbered and will be assigned in order of the installation. If you haven't yet paid your Trail Fee for 2005, but are planning too, please see Gary and he will make the appropriate arrangements for you. After February 1st all private carts on the course must have a decal.

As a gentle reminder, Rams Hill Country Club is an exclusive club facility serving its members and guests. It is expected that Members and Guests will choose to dress in a fashion befitting the surroundings and atmosphere of the Club. Shirts should have collars and no denim of any kind is allowed on the golf course, practice facilities or in the Clubhouse. Hats, caps and visors are not permitted to be worn in any dining area.

The Club's new Executive Chef is Kevin Tucky. Kevin's previous assignments have included Shadow Creek, SouthShore Golf Club and Mirage's Treasure Island Casino. Come enjoy Kevin's creations at the Club's Vino & Bistro Night each Saturday. Reservations are required before Noon on Wednesday, however due to heavy demand, should be made as early as possible.

Every one is invited to join the Club's Executive Team, including new Executive Chef Kevin Tucky, and The Wiles Group at the Member Appreciation Parties on Friday evenings. Light hors d'oeuvres, hosted beer and wine and interesting conversation are featured.

Fairways and Greens,

Rams Hill Country Club